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The cover photograph, © Cloud 9 High Level Photography, dates from 1987/1988, and is an
over head view, looking approximately north-east, over the New House Cone base as excavated.
Directly beyond the Cone are the local Council’ s temporary offices, and beyond these, with the
date roof, stands one of the then extant buildings on the site, the offices for the glassworksin
1870. Totheleft of thisis one of the terraces of workers housing on the north side of the High
Street, while to the right may be seen the buildings of the former Avon Motor Company. These
are in approximately the same position as the Tesco supermarket now occupies. Itis
reproduced by courtesy of Mr M Thurstan, “ Denmans’, 5, West Street, South Petherton,
Somerset, TA13 5DQ, the owner of Cloud 9 High Level Photography.
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AAU Avon Archaeologica Unit

AIBT Avon Industrial Buildings Trust

AOD Above Ordnance Datum (also sometimes quoted as OD)
BCL Bristol Central Reference Library

BCM Bristol City Museum

BIAS Bristol Industrial Archaeological Society

BRO Bristol Record Office

GPS Global Positioning System

NDLHS Nailsea and District Loca History Society

NGR Nationa Grid Reference

NMR Nationa Monuments Record Office, Swindon

NSM North Somerset Museum, Weston-super-Mare

NS SMR North Somerset Sites and Monuments Record

oS Ordnance Survey
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Note

Whereas Avon Archaeologica Unit have taken al care to produce a comprehensive summary
of the known and recorded archaeologica evidence, no responsibility can be accepted for any
omissions of fact or opinion, however caused.
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